
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to share the highlights of another inspiring week at Chalkhill Primary School with you! 

Our Year 5 students embarked on an exhilarating journey into the world of physics with the "Flying Into Physics" 

workshop. Hosted by an aerial theatre company, this workshop provided our students with a unique opportunity 

to explore the principles of forces in a hands-on and engaging way. Equipped with harnesses, they soared 

through the air, experiencing firsthand the impact of forces on their bodies.  

Despite the thrills, our dedicated teachers ensured their safety, and the ground remained within reach throughout 

the workshop. We are delighted to continue this captivating journey over the next three weeks, as our students 

delve deeper into the fascinating world of physics.. 

 

Thursday marked a highlight as we celebrated World Book Day in grand style. Here's a glimpse into the magical 

moments that made the day truly special:. Our school transformed into a world of imagination and storytelling. It 

was heartwarming to witness the creativity and enthusiasm of our students as they arrived dressed as their 

favourite book characters, bringing beloved stories to life right before our eyes. The school buzzed with animated 

discussions about cherished books, showcasing the depth of our students' passion for reading. 

The festivities began with a scrumptious pancake breakfast enjoyed by many of our students, setting the perfect 

tone for a day of adventure and exploration through the pages of books. Our morning assembly featured 

engaging activities that captured the imaginations of all who attended. From solving riddles to unravelling the 

mystery of mysteriously altered voices in the "Guess which teacher is reading" game, the atmosphere was filled 

with laughter, joy, and a shared love for literature. We extend our sincere gratitude to all parents who supported 

their children in crafting imaginative costumes for World Book Day.  
 

Finally, 1Z treated us to a wonderful assembly celebrating Mothering Sunday. The children spoke with such 

confidence and made us all proud. Their beautiful song “Hey Mama” brought tears to the eyes of many. 

 

It has also been wonderful to see so many of our girls involved in the Biggest Ever Girls Football Tournament—

Chalkhill Style. We are so lucky that the sun is shining today. All girls from Nursery to Year 6 got an opportunity to 

be active and to try out playing football today.  
 

Message from the Safeguarding Team: Recently, we have tried to contact a number of parents during the 

school day and were unable to reach them. We need all parents to carry out the following actions: 

1) Ensure that we have your latest contact telephone numbers,. 

2) Make sure that emergency contacts are up to date.  

3) If you are unable to keep your phone with you during your working day, the school needs your work 

contact details to be able to reach you.  
 

Next week is British Science Week. The children will be treated to a special workshop and carry out lots of 

interesting science experiments. There is a parent meeting about the multiplication check for Y4 parents on 

Wednesday, 13th March at 15:15 in the assembly hall. This meeting will be repeated online at 17:00 hours.  
 

Happy International Women’s Day to all the female members in our community. Happy mother’s day to all our 

mums. Have a wonderful weekend everyone,     

Mrs Shanker 

 
 
 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 



 

‘Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility’  
 

Here at Chalkhill Primary, we are committed to keep-
ing our  children and school community safe.  
If you have a concern regarding any children or adult 
please contact us immediately.  
 

For urgent Child Protection matters, outside of school 
hours, please contact:   

Brent Family Front Door - Tel: 020 8937 4300  
or email: brent.lscb@brent.gov.uk  

 

Mrs Butler (Designated Safeguard Lead)  

 
 
 
 

 

    Friday 8th March 2024 

Parking outside the school 
 

Parents/Carers we request that you do not park outside the 
school gates.  Stopping the car in the middle of the road to 
drop off  children blocks the road.  
This causes danger to yourself, your child/children and  
other members of our community.  
When you drop your child/children to school by car, please, 
park up somewhere safely, turn off your engine and walk 
your child/children into school.  
We kindly request that you are respectful to our neighbours 
and other families in our school community.    
       Thank you. 

 

School Arrears  
 

All Breakfast Club payments must 
be made on time if you wish to use 

this service.  
 

If you are having difficulties 
with making payments please 
arrange an appointment to see 

the  
Head teacher or School Bursar. 

Week commencing  
4th March 2024 

 

 goes to:  

6E 
With     

97.0%  
 

Attendance 
 

Whole school attendance 
90.1% 

 

We always aim to be above 96% 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

Spring Term Assembly Timetable 

Friday 15th March - 5O 

Thursday 28th March - Year 4 
  

 

Vacancy  
 

We currently have a vacancy at  
Chalkhill Primary School for a  
Caretaker/Cleaner for a zero-hour contract.   
If  you are interested in this position please  
see pages 3-5.   
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